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ALLIANCE PRODUCES NEW WELCOME TO HARDIN COUNTY  

ROAD SIGNS 
 

KENTON – The Hardin County Chamber & Business Alliance continues to promote the 
new county motto, which will be featured on the new “Welcome to Hardin County” 
signs.   15 signs, at the county lines of incoming U.S. and state highways, will be 
replaced over the summer months.    
 
The website address http://www.hardincountyoh.org will promote Hardin County on the 
new Alliance website.  
 
“Refreshing our welcome signs is a great way to display our new county motto and 
continue to promote Hardin County as a great place to live, work and prosper for the 
many travelers that come through our county and communities on a daily basis.” said 
Jon Cross, Alliance President & CEO.  
 
The Alliance would like to thank the Hardin County Commissioners, Hardin County 
Community Foundation, City of Kenton, Village of Ada CIC, Village of Forest, Village of 
Mt. Victory for providing funding for the signs.    In addition, we would like to thank the 
Hardin County Engineers Office for helping to replace and install the signs.  
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Photo L/R: Hardin County Commissioners Gerald Potter and Randy Rogers, Brian Sprang, 
Alliance Board Chairman, Jon Cross, Alliance President/CEO and Annetta Shirk, Chamber and 
Tourism Director. 


